
 

Application for  
Volunteer Service  

______________________________________________________________________ 
**Must submit copy of a valid photo ID**  

____________________ ____________________ __________ 

Area Administrator ____________________ ____________________ __________ 

Human Resources ____________________ ____________________ __________ 

VC of Business Services ____________________ ____________________ __________ 



July 27, 2011 
 
Dear Employee/Applicant, 
 
The West Hills Community College District has implemented a Medical Provider Network (MPN) 
for workers’ compensation.  This MPN is called “PRIME Advantage Medical Provider Network”.  
 
Unless you pre-designate a physician or medical group, any work injuries arising on or after July 
1, 2011 will be treated by providers in the PRIME Advantage Medical Provider Network.  
 
If you have an existing workers’ compensation injury, you may be required to change to a 
provider in the new MPN.  Please check with your claims adjuster first.   
  
More information about the MPN can be found on the workers’ compensation poster or by 
contacting us at (559) 934-2155 or (559) 934-2159. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Ken Stoppenbrink 
 

Ken Stoppenbrink 
Vice Chancellor of Business Services/Human Resources 


